
Liberty Ross Emerges Without
Wedding Ring Post-Scandal

Watch  out  ladies,
because Liberty Ross officially steals the title for Miss
Independent. The British model stepped out in Los Angeles on
Sunday with her two, young kids and a big smile. The only
thing missing? Her wedding ring. Despite what the photos show,
a source tells UsMagazine.com, “Liberty is very upset but
hasn’t made any decisions. It’s too early to tell what will
happen with them.” What we do know from the source is that the
33-year old was aware of Sanders’ affair with Snow White and
the Huntsman star Kristen Stewart before the photos were ever
leaked. The couple has not spoken post-cheating scandal.

What are some ways to know your relationship is no longer
salvageable?

Cupid’s Advice:
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Deciding on whether to save a relationship can prove tricky
depending on the situation at hand. Here are some great ways
to help you decide if you should try to make it work or call
it quits:

1.  Destruction  of  trust:  A  relationship  cannot  function
without trust. If you no longer have faith in your partner’s
actions and choices, the relationship is not worth it.

2. Lost feelings: Some experiences in your relationship hurt
so bad that you no longer feel the same way about the one you
love. If your desire to remain in a relationship fades, it’s
time to walk away.

3. Lack of concern: Being indifferent about your relationship
means that you are fed up with it. If you don’t care about the
success or failure of your relationship, you may want to end
things.

What  are  some  reasons  for  which  you  would  end  your
relationship?  Share  your  thoughts  with  us.


